
PEIA Transition to UMR

◦ UMR is replacing HealthSmart on July 1

◦ It’s a change in who processes medical claims for the PEIA 

PPB Plans

◦ Changes the out of state network

◦ Adds some helpful new programs

◦ It has no effect on:

◦ Members of The Health Plan PPO or POS Plans 

◦ The Manage My Benefits System

◦ Premium Payments

◦ Eligibility Transactions

◦ Any other process you do with PEIA as a Benefit or Web 
Contributions Coordinator 

◦ It doesn’t change PEIA’s benefits or the rules for things like 

accessing out-of-state care.


